
We are asking all parents 
to sign up to the MCAS 
app when you receive 
the invitation via email. 
We want you all to take 

the time to install the app 
to your mobile phone as 
this will be the main form 

of communication, 
correspondence, letters 

and messages from 
September 2023.

Goodbye!

We will soon be saying a 
heartfelt ‘See ya’ to Mrs 

Whistler who will be 
working with Nottingham 
City Council for a year on 
their Family Intervention 

Project & Parenting 
Programme Team. We’re 

lucky that she will be 
working with school in her 
new role in the meantime! 

PICTURE OF LORRAINE 
HERE PLEASE PAULA

PICTURE OF ELLEN

Welcome!

Luckily, Miss Woodhouse is 
really interested in working 
with our families and Mrs 

Whistler is happily handing 
over the reins into Miss 
Woodhouse’s capable 

hands. You will have seen 
her on bagel duty, please 

go and say hi. 

WELCOME

A message from 

Miss Froggatt

As we are now half 
way through the 
Summer 2 term, I 

would like to take this 
opportunity to 

recognise how hard 
are children have 
worked. From the 

children across the 
school completing 
their statutory tests 
(End of Key Stage, 

Multiplication, 
Phonics), to the pupils 

who have been 
working hard outside 

of school and 
achieving great 
things such as:

Vinny, winning gold 
medals in Jiu Jitsu, 
Shane reading his 
poetry in front of a 

large audience and 
of course, our 
dancers who 

performed at a 
National level dance 

competition. I am 
extremely proud of 

our work hard 
scholars! 

June 2023

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
PAULA, can you make sure dates are put on here before sending out please. 

Would you like to be a school Governor?

We are looking for a parent who would be interested in supporting the school. You 

will be expect4ed to give 4 working days over the course of the year to the school, 

including attending meetings and working with the teaching team. 

Interested? Please speak to the office. 


